Woodhouse Lane, Bishop Auckland, DL14 6JT T: 01388 603246
F: admin@stichns bheet org uk

E: admin@stjohns.bhcet.org.uk W: www.stjohns.bhcet.org.uk



Head Teacher: L Byron BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH
CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons)
Chair of Directors: Y Coates

A Learning Community Guided by Gospel Values

Ref: LW/JS

13 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite your child to participate in one of our Summer Schools during the holiday period, before they join us in September. Our Summer School will be based around the theme of "Survival" and will include many exciting, interactive activities such as shelter building, off-road orienteering, team building and problem solving, as well as sporting opportunities and many more fun and engaging activities.

St John's "Survival" Summer School will provide a great opportunity for your child to get to know children from other primary schools and will help them to become familiar with our school and our staff. This experience will increase their confidence, reduce any anxieties and help them to prepare for their new term at St John's.

This year we are offering 2 separate weeks for you to select the **one** which is most convenient for you and your child.

The available weeks are:

- Week 1: Monday, 7 August Friday, 11 August 2023 (9.30am 3.00pm)
- Week 2: Tuesday, 29 August Friday, 1 September 2023 (9.30am 3.00pm)

In order to secure a place, please click on the link below and complete the form, no later than 30 June 2023.

Year 6 Summer School Booking form

Students, who are attending the Summer School, are asked to bring a packed lunch each day, along with a bottle of water, a sun hat and sun cream for the outdoor activities. We would also ask that the children wear suitable footwear for outdoor activities such as trainers and, if they are able, to also bring astroturf boots/plastic moulded studs for use on the 3G pitch.

Should you have any further queries relating to the Summer School, please do not hesitate to contact us at school via our email addresses:

- lwilkinson@stjohns.bhcet.org.uk
- Iheads@stjohns.bhcet.org.uk









We hope that your child is able to participate in our amazing Summer School, and we look forward to meeting you again in preparation for the next stage in your child's education.

Yours sincerely,

Louise Wilkinson Assistant Headteacher - Transition **Linzi Heads**

LRC Manager